
 

 
 

 

MEDIA STATEMENT 

 
Wednesday, 9 September 2020 
 

NSW TREASURY AUDIT INTO STAFFING  
ARRANGEMENTS IN TREASURER’S OFFICE 

 
NSW Treasury completed its audit into the staffing arrangements of the NSW Treasurer’s Office on 
25 August 2020, and a further supplementary report on 7 September 2020. 
 
The audit was led by NSW Treasury’s Chief Financial and Operations Officer and General Counsel, 
it was overseen by the NSW Treasury Secretary. 
 
The audit looked at staff hiring arrangements in Minister Perrottet’s Offices between 1 September 
2015 and 10 August 2020. 
 
The Treasurer has now considered the audit, and today made it publicly available, along with 
responding to recommendations. 
 
The Treasurer has also requested NSW Treasury conduct an annual review of staffing in his 
Ministerial Office. 
 
The first annual review will take place in July 2021. 
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https://www.treasury.nsw.gov.au/sites/default/files/2020-09/Audit%20of%20staffing%20arrangements.pdf

